
With beautiful scenery, gardens and many places of
interest to visit Cornwall remains a fabulous holiday

destination.
Please do take a look at the availability calendar
and have something positive to look forward to in

the coming months.

Treworgans
ACCESSIBLE HOLIDAY COTTAGES IN CORNWALL

As we come to the end of a busy lambing, we
thought we would drop you a line!

Following the Prime Minister's announcement, we
are pleased to welcome you from the 12th April! As
a consequence of this, we now have very limited
availability for Buzzard Watch, with a few more
available weeks in Valley View, and we have taken

bookings for 2022 as well.

Lots of local pubs, cafes, and restaurants are
working hard to ensure visitors can enjoy a proper
Cornish experience, after the troubling times we've
all had, they are looking forward to welcoming you!

If we can be of any assistance or you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch, we

would love to hear from you!

Best wishes and Stay Safe,

David & Esme


